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MINISTRY OF PUBLIC SERVICE, ADMINISTRATIVE AND INSTITUTIONAL 

REFORMS  
MAURITIUS 

 
 

      30 May 2020 
 

Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms 
Circular Letter No. 34 of 2020 
E/152/11/07 

From : Secretary for Public Service 
To  : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments 

 
Resumption of work in the Public Sector 

 
Please refer to the Circular letter No. 31 issued on 04 May 2020 on the preparations for the 

resumption of work in the public sector. 

 

2. Following Government decision to end the Curfew period on 30 May 2020, all officers of 
the Public Service are now required to resume work as from 01 June 2020. 

 

3. Supervising Officers are requested to ensure that –  

i. appropriate sanitary precautions and procedures set up at the level of 
Ministries/Departments are maintained and followed; and 

ii. where possible, officers are enrolled on flexible time slots for attendance and under 
the Work-from-Home scheme, without disrupting service delivery to the public. 

 

 

 

 
 

             S.Ragen 
Secretary for Public Service 
 
 

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service                                                          - 


